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I wholeheartedly support SB 46 which allows October 25 to always be celebrated at Alaska Highway Day. This will
 give honored recognition to the Black Army Engineers who built the Alaska section of the Alaska Highway and the
 meeting of the black troops with the white troops at Contact Creek on October 25. As a member of the Alaska
 Highway Project I feel this will help to bring this important story of our Alaska history to the forefront. This
 complete story of the building of the Alaska Highway needs to be publicized.
Thank you,
Shala Dobson
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